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memorandum 

DATE: March 25, 2020 

TO: Heritage Vaughan Committee 

FROM: Bill Kiru, Acting Deputy City Manager, Planning and Growth Management 

Heritage Vaughan Meeting - March 25, 2020 RE: 

Purpose 
To seek a recommendation from the Heritage Vaughan Committee regarding the 
proposed demolition of the existing dwelling and detached garage, and new 
construction of a two-storey dwelling with a detached garage located at 705 Nashville 
Road, a property located in the Kleinburg-Nashville Heritage Conservation District and 
designated under Part V of the Ontario Heritage Act, as shown on Attachments 1 and 2 
of the February 19, 2020 report. 

Recommendations 
Heritage Vaughan, at its meeting February 19, 2020, recommended adopted the following 
(Item 2, Report No. 2): 

1) That consideration of this matter be deferred to the Heritage Vaughan
meeting of March 25, 2020, to allow staff and the applicant to review the
architectural expression of the proposed building and report back; and

2) That the deputation of Mr. Mario Sanci, Mapes Avenue, Woodbridge,
applicant, was received.

Report of the Deputy City Manager, Planning and Growth Management, dated February 
19, 2020: 

THAT Heritage Vaughan Committee recommend Council approve the proposed 
demolition of the existing dwelling, detached garage and new construction of a 
detached two-storey dwelling located at 705 Nashville Road under Section 42 of Ontario 

Heritage Act, subject to the following conditions: 

a) Any significant changes to the proposal by the Owner may require
reconsideration by the Heritage Vaughan Committee, which shall be determined
at the discretion of the Deputy City Manager, Planning & Growth Management;

b) That Heritage Vaughan Committee recommendations to Council do not constitute
specific support for any Development Application under the Ontario Planning Act

or permits currently under review or to be submitted in the future by the Owner as
it relates to the subject application; and
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